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Herricks Connection 
Herricks Retired Educators Chapter (HREC) 
Volume 39 Issue 4 

 
 Our Next HREC Meeting will be March 18 at 10:30 AM 

 
Come and enjoy spring weather hopefully with us. This general meeting 
will feature two presentations:  tips on cyber and banking security and 
some picturesque views of Wales with narration provided by Bill 
Youngfert after his recent trip to the United Kingdom. 

We are going to try again a FREE Google Meet to gauge the 
demand for this service. We are only allowed 60 minutes so we will start 
Zoom session on March 18 at 10:30 am Eastern Time.  

Go to the following url: https://meet.google.com/rch-bfry-hbx  
Hope to see some of our HREC Members who live out of state! 

Directory Correction 
Jane Goldschlager’s e-mail was incorrect in our last directory 

and the correct e-mail address is:  singingypsy@gmail.com. Her address was also incorrect – the 
correct address is 6223 60th Drive. 

Karen Witt’s address in directory was incorrect – the correct address is: 800 Willis Ave., Apt 
118. Albertson NY 11507 

Sad News 
We were sorry to hear that Patricia Schnorr, wife of Bob Schnorr who taught Technology 

Education at Herricks H.S. and Middle School passed away on Feb. 15. 

Lillian Donnell passed away Tuesday 2/18. She taught 1st & 3rd Grade for many years at Denton.  

It is with a heavy heart that we have learned that Linda Hordiner passed away on February 2, 
2025. Linda was a very valuable and highly respected member of the Herricks Senior High School 
science department where she taught AP Biology and Honors Biology.  Linda retired in 1998 after a 32 
year career. She passed away in Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania and is survived by her husband Chuck, son 
David and his wife and 7 grandchildren. Linda will always be remembered for being an excellent teacher 
and role model. A very special lady. 

 

 Please sign up for Electronic 
Delivery of the Newsletter to 

save HREC $$$.   

E-mail Bill at 
BYoungfert@aol.com 

Message From The  Editor 
 

If you have news to share 
with our members please 
send to me by e-mail to 

BYoungfert@aol.com or by 
snail mail to the address 

on this newsletter. 

Bill Youngfert 
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Anyone Know How To Contact 

Dorothy Lind & Shiela Polis – Their newsletters for were returned undeliverable and 
phone # disconnected?? 

HREC on the Web! 
 Thanks to our HTA partners, we are on the web!  on the HTA website at: 
https://herricksta.ny.aft.org/retirees . Take a look at it when you have a chance.  
 

Received a Nice Note from Susan Taylor 
 

 She said that although she now lives in Plainfield, N.H., she enjoys hearing about old friends 
and our activities in our newsletters. We enjoy the seasons here in NH. We have both our children and 
five grandchildren nearby who keep us busy and out of trouble. 

We are looking forward to traveling to the Netherlands, Belgium and Paris in April 2025. We’ve 
always wanted to see the VanGogh Museum and the tulips. In Paris we will have a reunion with our 
AFS exchange student. Susan’s e-mail is dstaylor342@gmail.com if you want to get in touch with her. 

Private Tour for HREC Members 
Nassau County Museum of Art, April 9th, 12 Noon 

 
 

Ricki Miller, a docent at the Nassau Art Museum and a Herricks retiree, will again offer 
HREC members a private tour of the current exhibition, “Deco at 100” on Wed., April 9, from 
12 noon to 1 p.m.  Plan on arriving about 10 minutes before the start of the tour. There is an 

admission fee of $20, payable at the entrance. Wait in the lobby 
for Ricki.  At least 10 attend-ees are required for such a tour.   

Please reserve your place by emailing 
paulwolski@hotmail.com, or leave a text or voice message at 
516-776-3756.  The tour has a limit of 20 participants. The tour 
will include exhibits of many icons of the Deco era:  the 
Paramount and Kings movie theaters in Brooklyn, the Chrysler 
and Empire State buildings, the movies of Ginger Rogers and 
Fred Astaire with examples of clothing and set designs, posters 
by Collin and Cappiello and, of course, our own Jones Beach 
State Park.  The museum is located on the north side of Northern 

Blvd., in Roslyn Harbor, just south of Glen Cove Road and the LIRR trestle across Northern 
Blvd.   
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Herricks Retired Educators Chapter – HTA 

258 Roosevelt Avenue 

Franklin Square, NY 11010-2741 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TIME SENSITIVE MAILING 
 

 

 

Calendar of Upcoming HREC Events:   

Mar. 18 – Tuesday – 10:30 AM – HREC Membership Meeting                   

April 15 – Tuesday – Last HREC Membership Meeting 

Spring Luncheon Info – Date & Location To Be Announced 

 


